Reading Area Community College Policy No. 715

Title: Audits Effective Date: 3/14/18

The Board of Trustees recognizes that its responsibility of stewardship for funds entrusted to its
care by the general community necessitates annual financial audits. The Board also recognizes
that an audit represents a sound business practice.

Therefore, an independent firm of certified public accountants shall be retained by the Board of
Trustees for the purposes of conducting an annual audit of the general fund budget and all
Federal/special funds, including the auxiliary funds. The Administration also is empowered to
conduct other special audits or management reviews as may seem warranted from time to time.
The Administration is required to provide the Board of Trustees, via the Finance Committee,
with an annual report of management's responses and/or follow-up measures on any
recommendations contained in management letters provided to the Board by the accounting firm

contracted to perform these audit services. In addition, the Finance Committee will review the
Administration's recommendation for contracted audit services.
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